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J.T. CLEARY, INC. 
127 – 50 Northern Blvd. 
Flushing, NY 11368 
 
ATTENTION:   MR. CHRIS WEISS 
 
RE: OFF HIRE SURVEY, DECK SPUD BARGE “QUINCY” 
 

LETTER REPORT  
 
Dear Mr. Weiss: 
 
 This is to certify that on 5 October 2021 the undersigned Marine Surveyor, at the 
request of Mr. Chris Weiss, J.T. Cleary, Inc., without prejudice and for interested 
parties,  carried out an OFF HIRE inspection survey of the deck spud barge “QUINCY” 
as the vessel lay afloat at 905 Sweetwater Lane, Edison, New Jersey. 
 
REFERENCE MATERIAL 
 
 Reference material utilized was the Meyerrose and Co., Inc. ON HIRE SURVEY 
REPORT, file number M-12343, date of survey 5 January 2021.  
 
FINDINGS 
 
 No differences in conditions of the vessel were FOUND in excess of those 
conditions reported in the On Hire Survey Report, and in the undersigned’s opinion 
there are NO Permanent repairs RECOMMENDED to rectify no changes. 
 
COST OF REPAIRS 
 
 For RECORD PURPOSES only, we estimate there are NO costs involved. 
 
CONCLUSION 
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 In the undersigned’s opinion, no changes in conditions of the vessel have 
occurred since the date of the On Hire survey.  
 
 The main deck plating has been variously broom swept of light dirt / debris 
remains.  
 
 Water levels, including ballast water levels in various noted compartments at the 
time of On Hire survey, remain consistent as at time of the On Hire survey.  
 
 The interested principals are to conclude the aforementioned items, including 
cost thereof. 
 
 The above report is a statement of opinion made, signed, and submitted without 
prejudice to the rights and/or interests of whom it may concern. 
 
                                                                            Respectfully submitted, 

        
                                                                   Jason R. Meyerrose 
                                                                   Marine Surveyor – President 
                                                                
 
 


